
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Pre and Post-Job Briefings Safety Message
I am a huge proponent of post-job briefings to discuss what could have been done better on the job and what went right that needs to 
be repeated. Some of you probably perform post-job briefings already. 

It is difficult to keep pre- job briefings from becoming monotonous, but it can be done. The process starts with defining their purpose and 
baseline and providing everyone involved with the knowledge, skills and abilities they need to conduct effective briefings. And those 
improved briefings will equate to improved performance in areas including customer satisfaction, productivity, quality, safety and system 
reliance.




